
 

Welburn Hall School 

Happy Friday again everyone! The world feels like a crazy place at the moment and 
whether you may be isolating safely in the solace of our own homes, working full time 
or even working part time, life can still seem very fast paced and stressful.  

I thought I would share with you a lovely little poem that I found just to remind you 
that your wellbeing is important, no matter how busy you become you should always 
make time for yourself; 

 

 

 

Aside from learning basic education and knowing about our history it is very important 

that we work on fairness, respect, care and honesty here at Welburn Hall. The students 

were so respectful on Armistice Day(Wednesday 11th November). At 11am they 

participated in a two-minute silence and were able to understand and explain the reason 

why it is important to remember those who have died for our country during the first 

world war. Well done to all involved, you make us proud. 

 

 

Thank you to all parents that supported us and returned any Enterprise order forms, not 

long until you receive your delicious products. If you have any queries please contact our 

Enterprise Team by sending an email to admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk for the 

attention of either J.Kendell or J.Wilson.  
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The week commencing 16th November will be week 1 menu for school meals.

Can I just remind all parents and carers to keep a weekly check 

Head Lice – if you need any help in identifying or treat

http://www.onceaweektakeapeek.com/

If your child boards, we will be happy to help check with your consent. Just 
drop a note in 

 
Flu immunisation clinic was held in school on 
have been sent home with an information pamphlet. If you did not receive this, are 
unsure whether your child received their vaccine or would like information on where you 
can get a vaccine then please email admin (email above) or call t
01751431218. 
                                        …………………………………………………….
 
Bonfire Nightsaw the students and care team build a great fire. Marshmallows were 
toasted and the air was full of smoke and laughter as our boarders played games or ju
enjoyed sitting and watching. Head to our ‘Welburn Hall’ facebook page to see some 
photos. 
 

 
 

If you wish for your child to have a

Christmas Lunch” of Turkey, sausage, stuffing and all 

the trimmings followed by snow man ice cream the 

price will be the same as usual £2.75 for the day but 

we will need to know by 

 

Friday 11th     December

As usual we will be participating in 

Christmas Jumper Day to raise 

money for Save the Children. 

Donations are £1.00 per child. 

November will be week 1 menu for school meals.

an I just remind all parents and carers to keep a weekly check on your child’s hair for 

if you need any help in identifying or treating Head Lice then please visit 

http://www.onceaweektakeapeek.com/ 

If your child boards, we will be happy to help check with your consent. Just 
drop a note in to the school office. 

Thank you. 

was held in school on Monday 19th October. Your child should 
have been sent home with an information pamphlet. If you did not receive this, are 
unsure whether your child received their vaccine or would like information on where you 

then please email admin (email above) or call the office on 

……………………………………………………. 

saw the students and care team build a great fire. Marshmallows were 
toasted and the air was full of smoke and laughter as our boarders played games or ju

. Head to our ‘Welburn Hall’ facebook page to see some 

 

 

 

If you wish for your child to have a “very merry 

of Turkey, sausage, stuffing and all 

the trimmings followed by snow man ice cream the 

price will be the same as usual £2.75 for the day but 

we will need to know by Tuesday 24th November 

Careers 

Miss Marr, Mrs Barker and Mr 

Scott's class had a virtual tour of 

Askham Bryan on Thursday 

morning. Students found out about 

the courses on offer and were able 

to ask a range of questions to 

Calum who was happy to help

 

December 

As usual we will be participating in 

November will be week 1 menu for school meals. 
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Miss Marr, Mrs Barker and Mr 

Scott's class had a virtual tour of 
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morning. Students found out about 

the courses on offer and were able 

to ask a range of questions to 
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Friday 13th November saw us make and sell baked goodies (These can be seen on our 

Facebook page) along with holding a non-uniform day to raise money yet again for a 

fabulous famous cause. Here are some pictures of some of our children in their class 

bubbles… 

 

 

We will let you know in next week’s edition how much we managed to raise.   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

That is it for this week from us all at Welburn. Take Care, have a great weekend and 

stay safe. See you all on Monday. 

                                          Other News: 

Ryedale & District Mencap would like to invite everybody to their Christmas Carol 

Service on Zoom, 1.30-3pm, Monday 7th December. Some of our classes will be 

watching so that they can participate in a sing along so If this is something that you 

are interested in please let us know and we will share the details with you. 

 


